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LOVE WASN'T PUT IN YOUR HEART TO STAY 
LOVE ISN'T LOVE UNTIL YOU GIVE IT AWAY 

God gives us many kinds of special abilities, but it is the same 
Holy Spirit who is the source of them all, There are different kinds 
of service to God, but it is the same Lord we are serving • • • . The 
Holy Spirit displays God's power through each of us as a means of 
helping the entire church. To one person the Spirit gives the ability 
to give wise advice; someone els~ may be especially good at studying 
and teaching, and this is his gift from the Spirit. 

Corinthians 12:4-8 
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Beginning April 25 there will no longer be Sunday School teachers for the Junior 
High grade level. The need for strong Christian leadership in these classes is 
for the success of a strong youth program for Duke Memorial. I recently read in 
magazine that "There are only two lasting bequests we can give our children. One 
the other wings." When our youth are ready to try out their wings, will their 
deep in Christian commitment? 

Our church is filled with capable youth leaders. The major qualification is 
caring, and sincere concern to give of yourself through Christian witness. Our 
a vital part of the church; won't you respond? They need us. 
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18 April 1982 
First Sunday after 

Missions Sunday 
Guest Speaker: 

Easter 

Julia Williams, president 
N. C. Conference Board of 
Missions 

Greeters: Alberta Poe Lane 
Holly Eggleston 

Acolytes: Katie Coleman and Amy Layne 
Altar Guild Workers: 

Virginia Ballagh 477-5190 
Grace Cooke 286-4859 

HOMECOMING is only two weeks from next Sun­
day. The preacher for the day is Dr. James 
Charlesworth. The official arranger for the 
noon meal is Betty Brunson with the assis­
tance of members of the Open Door Class, The 
official menu planners and cooks are all the 
members of the church! Plan your goodies, 
enough for your family group and at least 
one person more, so that you can bring them 
by the church kitchen Sunday morning en 
route to your Sunday School class or to the 
morning service. Then watch the miracle of 
multiplication like unto fishes and loaves 
long ago - but this time on the church lawn! 
Complete now the invitations to the people 
you would like to see here - and they'll be 
here - because you did - NOW! 

-- Laura Early 

UNITED METHODIST MEN OFFICERS FOR 1982-83 
were elected at the meeting on Tuesday, 
6 April 1982. Those elected are : 
President, Houston Blair; vice-president 
(and program chairman) , W. Lewis Shipp;· 
secretary, Charles Medlin; treasurer, 
Robert S, Weynand, The new officers will 
be installed at the next meeting~ 4 May 
1982. 

MISSIONS SUNDAY is a rare opportunity to 
feel the pulse of things moving in 
Christian missions, overseas and at home 
as Julia Williams of Raleigh, president 
of the Conference Board of Missions, 
speaks to us. Following the morning ser­
vice, the Christian Fellowship and Home­
builders Classes will serve a luncheon as 
a service to the church. After lunch, Dr . 
Bill Bingham, associate professor of civ­
il engineering, N. C. State, and a recer1t 
leader of a work team to Haiti will show 
slides explanatory of what was done there 
as well as what remains to be done.Lunch­
eon tickets are available from members of 
either class, at the church after the Eas­
ter service, or through the church office, 
The prices are $3.00 for adults and $1.50 
for children (under 12). The luncheon 
proceeds will go to benefit the Confer­
ence missions program. 
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CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP CLASS will have a "cook­
out social" on May 1 at 5:00 p. m. at the 
home of Bill and Marty Coram (1301 Worland 
Drive). We will play volleyball/badminton 
and croquet before grilling hot dogs and 
hamburgers. Interested persons are invit­
ed to come and inqui.ries should be directed 
to Bill and Marty Coram (471-6218) or other 
class members. 

THANKS to the Faith and Ar.ts Committee for 
the Easter Bulletin. It was seasonal, love­
ly and widely appreciatedo 

THANKS AND CHEERS to Ashley and Laine Randall, 
Shirley Bowman and all who worked with them 
to make the Seder meal on Maundy Thursday 
evening the delightful and instructive occa­
sion that it was. Despite weather that was 
from horrible to near-disaster, attendance 
was encouraging and participation at a very 
high level. And now, next year~ 

THE HEALTH FAIR (sponsors: City of Medicine 
Program, WRAL-TV) offers only help and en­
couragement to all who will benefit from it. 
Health screenings are free and there for 
your taking them. Do it! South Square 
Mall, 16 and 17 April; W. D. Hill Center, 
20 April; Northgate Mall, 22, 23,and 24 
April. For your presence, you get medical 
services estimated to cost more than $ 100 
if obtained through a local clinic. What 
a bargain! 

MISSIONS SUNDAY LUNCHEON 

April 18, 1982 12:15 p. m. 

Whitford Hall 

Adults $3000 Children $1.50 

CHURCH CALENDAR APRIL 18 - 24, 1982 

Sunday 9:45 ao 
10:55 ao 
12:15 p. 
4:00 p. 
5:00 Po 

Monday 3:00 p. 

Tuesday 10~00 a. 

Wednesday 10:00 a. 
7 :30 p 0 

Friday and Saturday 

m. 
m. 
m. 
m. 
m. 

m. 

m. 

m. 
m. 

Church School 
Morning Worship 
Churchwide luncheon, Whitford Hall 
Confirmation Class, Aldersgate Room 
UMYF 

Circle 9 with Mrse G. P, Whitley 
2828 Stuart Drive 

Circle 8 with Mrs. W. R, Mattox 
3303 Rugby Road 

Fall Festival Workshop, Whitford Hall 
Commission on Education, Library 

Singles Again Retreat 


